
7th November 2014 

Dear parents and carers, 

We hope that you enjoyed half-term, it’s been good to be back in 
school this week. We are already beginning to make plans for our 
Christmas events and are putting information about them on our 
website www.highshoreschool.co.uk 

You will have received a letter about a meeting on Monday 17th 
November re Education Health & Care Plans (EHC). Over the 
next three years these plans will replace Statements. Please do 
your best to attend this meeting so that you are clear what these 
changes involve. We are asking other organisations who may be 
able to support you to come along and hope this will be a useful 
evening. 

Later we will be running training for parents who want to set up 
their own email accounts. Watch out for the letter next week. 
 

Eileen 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Weds 12th Nov HPV & Flu vaccina-

tions 

Mon 17th Nov EHC Parents meeting 

Fri 28th Nov Family Link Coffee      

         Morning for parents 

Fri 5th Dec SaLT Parents Drop-in 

(Please call to book appointment) 

HIGHSHORE SCHOOL 

7E Miguel 

For excellent work with 
adjectives 

9 Marcel 

For great contributions 
in all lessons 

12J Rebecca 

For being more positive 
and excellent behaviour 

7S Katherine 

For being helpful to her 
classmates 

10M Taaher 

For good listening and 
neat work 

12T Jamal 

For fulfilling his duties 
as class monitor 

8 Taha 

For excellent work in 
English and Maths 

10N Habib 

For consistent good 
behaviour and taking 
part in lessons 

13M Debo 

For outstanding       
behaviour all week 

8/9 Jamil 

For working hard and 
being extra sensible 

11L Simisola 

For always having a 
bright attitude to school 

14 

 

Toni 

For her great ideas for 
her EHC 

Garnet Temi 

For a more settled 
week 

11S Alastair 

For setting a good  
example and mature  
behaviour 

 PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

WELL DONE!!!!  

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Amran 

For her increased     
maturity and excellent 

communication skills 

Pupils of the Week 

 

School Bank 

12J is launching a school bank. 
The bank aims to teach the    
students how to save, budget 
and manage their money, it will 
also help them to understand the 
basic principles of saving money. 

Your child can open a saving  
account with as little as 50p and 
with the first deposit they will  
receive a free gift—a ‘Christmas 
Card’. 

Your child’s money will be held 
securely in the school bank and 
will not receive interest. 

Tuck Shop 

12T is launching a Tuck Shop. 
We aim to sell healthy snacks 

at reasonable prices. 

The shop will be open on 
Mondays 10.30am—11.00am 

and on Fridays between 
10.45am to 11.00am 

Snacks will be no more than 
50p 


